May 2017

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone celebrating
the 50th anniversary of Equitas — International Centre for Human
Rights Education.

Since 1967, Equitas — International Centre for Human Rights
HEducation has worked to advance equality, social justice and respect
for human dignity both in Canada and abroad. Through its innovative
programs, the centre provides frontline human rights defenders,
educators, government officials, as well as childten and youth, with the
knowledge, skills and attitudes required to combat human tights abusec.

I would like to commend everyone associated with Hquitas —
International Centre for Human Rights Education, past and present,
for their dedication to promoting human tights values. Your cfforts are
a source of mspiration for us all.

On behalf of the Government of Canada, 1 offet you my
congratulations on achieving this milestone and my very best wishes

for continued success.

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Ttudeau, P.C., M.P.
Prime Minister of Canada




